
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Londonderry Street Naming system Task Force held a public workshop on March 9, 2011 in the 
Moose Hill Meeting Room of Londonderry Town Hall.  The meeting began at 3:00 P.M. 
 
Present:  Task Force Members: Karen Marchant, Jim Bilodeau, John Vogl and Cindy McCann, 
  Airport area business representatives.   
 
 
Meeting opened at 3:00 P.M. 
 
Jim Bilodeau gave a brief introduction explaining the need to conform to 911 Street naming guidelines. 
 
John Vogl explained that there are 3-4 names needed for roads in the area.  The purpose of this meeting is to 
advise area businesses of this and to extend the opportunity to them to submit names suggestions. 
 
David Batt asked how to check to make sure that any name suggestions did not conflict with existing road 
names. 
 
He was directed to go to the town’s web site and check the base map for a list of names. 
 
One suggestion was made to keep the name Galaxy Way.   
 
Rich Fixler advises that the airport requests that the name of Kelly Ave not be changed.  Many staging, 
evacuation, homeland security plans for the airport refer to Kelly Ave.  It would be extremely difficult 
to change those plans particularly on a federal level.  Changes would take a long time to accomplish. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:00 P.M. 
 
Minutes by C. McCann 
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